

QUALCOMM INSTITUTE

California Institute for Telecommunications and Information Technology

A UCSD/UCI PARTNERSHIP www.calit2.net

December 10, 2017

School of Electronics and Computer Engineering Chonnam National University 300 Yongbong-Dong, Buk-Gu, Gwangju, 500-757, Korea

Dear SeongMin Hwang and Choe Geun CHANG,

It is my pleasure to invite you as short-term interns in my research group in the Qualcomm Institute at the University of California, San Diego (UCSD) from December 17, 2017 to December 23, 2017. During the period of your proposed stay, it is my understanding that you will be involved in our joint research and development project on "Smart City Development for Urban Misfortune Disaster Respond ICT Convergence System."

It is also my understanding that you will be financially supported by the Research Grant of Chonnam National University, Korea and without any financial obligation from UCSD.

Once again it is my great pleasure to extend this invitation. If there is anything I can do to facilitate your visit, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at s5cho@ucsd.edu.

Respectfully,

Seokheon Cho, Ph.D.

Principal Network Architect,

Qualcomm Institute,

University of California, San Diego